

ACHCEW

LIN'ts/AN

HOUSE OF COMMONS LONDON SW1A 0AA

RECEIVED 28 MAR 2007

Mr Mike Loosley
Chair
London Network of Mental Health PPI Forums
163 Eversholt Street
London
NW1 1BU
Our Re-

Our Ref: LOND01003/01070334

27 March 2007

Dear Mr Loosley

Thank you for your correspondence regarding Patient and Public Involvement Forums and for taking the time to contact me.

I appreciate the concerns raised in your letter and I have made representation to the Minister for Health Services on your behalf. I will write again as soon as I have a reply.

Yours sincerely

ANN KEEN MP